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On Sunday, December 13, 2020, at about 11:34 PM, Lemoore Police Officers responded 

to Roza’s Jewelry store, located in the 300 block of West D St, for a report of a subject 

attempting to break inside. Upon arrival, officers located a broken window and door to 

the business, and were able to determine that several items of jewelry had been stolen, 

however, the suspect was not located. At about 12:46 AM, officers responded back to the 

same business because the suspect had returned. As Officers arrived, the suspect entered 

an apartment building in the 300 block of Heinlen St. Through investigation, Officers 

were able to identify the suspect as 23 year old Nicholas Cabral of Hanford.  Cabral was 

arrested without incident. A search warrant was issued for the apartment Cabral was in, 

and the stolen jewelry, along with other evidence, was recovered.  

 

On Monday, December 14, 2020, Lemoore Police Officers responded to a burglary report 

that occurred sometime over the weekend at the Lemoore Transmissions also located in 

the 300 block of Heinlen St.  Through investigation, Officers were able to determine 

Cabral was also involved in that case.  

 

Cabral was arrested and booked into the Kings County Jail for violations of burglary and 

vandalism of both businesses. Cabral’s bail was set at $60,000.  

 

Lemoore Police Department Case Numbers L2003650 and L2003653. 




